
HHS Golden Stars Calendar – MUSICAL and VAR              March 2024 

VAR = Variations  HC = Honors Choir  CC = Concert Choir  MUS = Musical            = Performance  
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

February 25 
 

STAFF Lighting 
Design 
12noon – 
8:00pm 

February 26 February 27 February 28 February 29 March 1 
 

No Rehearsal 

March 2 
 
No Rehearsal  

3 
 
 
 

4 
 
MUS 5:30 – 8:30pm 
**Mandatory** 
JUST LEADS                  

Review Material 

Vocals/Blocking/     

Choreography  

 
 
 
 

 
 
  

5 
 
MUS 5:30 – 8:30pm 
**Mandatory** 
FULL Cast                    

Review Material 

Vocals/Blocking/     

Choreography 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6 
 
MUS 5:30 – 8:30pm 
**Mandatory** 
FULL Cast                    

Review Material 

Vocals/Blocking/     

Choreography 

 
 
 
 

7 
 
MUS 5:30 – 8:30pm 
**Mandatory** 
FULL Cast                    

Review Material 

Vocals/Blocking/     

Choreography 

 
 
Starting Rehearsals 
with AV Tech/Stage 

Crew Students  
 

AV Tech/Stage 
Crew Students 
expected to be at 
every                      
rehearsal from                                  
March 7 – 24  
 
 
 
 

8 
 
5:30 – 6:00pm  
Headshots for 
Program 
 
6:00 – 8:30pm 
Group Pictures for 
Program 
 

9  
 
MUS 11:00 –3:00pm 

**Mandatory** 
Bring Snacks, Food, 

Drinks, Lunch 

 
3rd through 8th 

Musical Theater 
Workshop with 

HHS Musical Cast 
 

1:00 – 3:00pm 
arrive at 12:45pm 

 
STAFF Lighting 

Design 
3:00 – 7:00pm  

Art and Choir Students to work on stage for Musical Set Design 

and Décor during School Day. 
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10 
 
DAYLIGHT SAVING 
TIME BEGINS 
 
Tickets on Sale                     
to CAST ONLY 
this Week → 
March 12 – 15  
2:40 – 3:30pm 
 

STAFF Lighting 
Design 

1:30 – 8:00pm 

11 
 
MUS 5:00 – 9:00pm 
FULL CAST & CREW 
**Mandatory** 
 
4:30pm = Tech and 
Stage Crew Report 
 
4:30pm = Leads Report 
for Mics 
 
5:00pm = Cast Report 
for Costumes 
 
5:30pm =  
WATCH Act 1 with Mr. 
Virag 
 
8:30pm = Stop Show 
 
8:30 – 8:40pm = Cast 
Notes 
 
8:40pm = Leads return 
mics,  
Cast clean classrooms, 
leads receive notes  
 
9:00pm = Cast leave 
 
 

12 
 
Tickets for Leads first 
and then Seniors on 
sale today after school 
at 2:40pm in HHS Lobby 
 
MUS 5:00 – 9:00pm 
FULL CAST & CREW 
**Mandatory** 
 
4:30pm = Tech and 
Stage Crew Report 
 
4:30pm = Leads Report 
for Mics 
 
5:00pm = Cast Report 
for Costumes 
 
5:30pm =  
WATCH Act 2 with Mr. 
Virag 
 
8:30pm = Stop Show 
 
8:30 – 8:40pm = Cast 
Notes 
 
8:40pm = Leads return 
mics,  
Cast clean classrooms, 
leads receive notes  
 
9:00pm = Cast leave 
 
  

13 
 
Tickets for Featured 
Dancers first and then 
Juniors 
on sale today after 
school at 2:40pm          
in HHS Lobby 
 

*Puzzle Piece Day* 
5:30 – 9:00pm 

**Mandatory** 
FULL CAST & CREW 
**Mandatory** 
 
4:30pm = Tech and Stage 
Crew Report 
 
4:30pm = Leads Report for 
Mics 
 
5:00pm = Cast Report for 
Costumes 
 
5:30pm =  
with Mr. Virag 
 
8:30pm = Stop Show 
 
8:30 – 8:40pm = Cast 
Notes 
 
8:40pm = Leads return 
mics,  
Cast clean classrooms, 
leads receive notes  
 
9:00pm = Cast leave 
 

Full Cast work with Pit 
Orchestra 

on Full Production 

14 
 
Tickets for Soph. first 
and then Freshman 
on sale today after 
school at 2:40pm                      
in HHS Lobby 
 
 
MUS 5:00 – 9:00pm 
**Mandatory** 
 
FULL CAST & CREW 
Vocals/Blocking/ 
Choreography  
 

APPLY MAKE-UP and 
HAIR with COSTUMES 

 
**Please read separate 
document of timed 
outline for the day. 
 
 

15 
 

Tickets for Pit 
Musicians first and then 
Stage Crew/AV Crew, 
Art Students, and 8th 
Graders 
on sale today after 
school at 2:40pm                      
in HHS Lobby 
 
 
MUS 5:00 – 9:00pm 
**Mandatory** 
 
FULL CAST & CREW 
Vocals/Blocking/ 
Choreography  
 

APPLY MAKE-UP and 
HAIR with COSTUMES 

 
**Please read separate 
document of timed 
outline for the day. 

16 
 

**Mandatory** 
Marathon Rehearsal 

EVERYONE 
☺ ☺ ☺ ☺ ☺ ☺ ☺  

4:30 – 9:30pm 
(Leads report at 

3:00pm.  Cast stay until 
10:00pm for cleanup.) 

 
**Please read separate 
document of timed 
outline for the day. 
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17 
 
**Mandatory** 

Marathon 
Rehearsal 
EVERYONE 

☺ ☺ ☺ ☺ ☺ ☺ 
☺  

4:30 – 9:30pm 
(Leads report at 

3:00pm.  Cast stay 
until 10:00pm for 

cleanup.) 
 
**Please read 
separate 
document of 
timed outline for 
the day. 

 
Tickets on Sale to the 
General Public 
this Week → 
March  
18 - 21 
5:30 – 7:00pm 

 

18 
 
Report 5pm 
**Mandatory** 
Dress Rehearsal at 
6:00pm 
*Will stop at 
9:30pm to clean-up  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
General Public  
Ticket Sales  
5:30 – 7:00pm 

 

19 
 

Report 5pm 
**Mandatory** 
Dress Rehearsal at 
6:30pm 
*Will stop at 
9:30pm to clean-up  
 
Nursing Home 
Audience Night  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                
General Public  
Ticket Sales  
5:30 – 7:00pm  

20 
 
Report 4:30 for 
Make-Up 
**Mandatory** 
Open Dress 
Rehearsal at 
6:30pm 
*May run until 
10pm 
**Open Dress, not open 
to the Public 

 
8th Grade, 9th 
Grade, and 10th 
Grade Cast 
Members: 
Parents/Guardians 
dress rehearsal 
viewing.   
 
Parents welcome to 
video and take pics 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
General Public  
Ticket Sales  
5:30 – 7:00pm  

21 
 
Report 4:30pm for 
Make-Up 
**Mandatory** 
Open Dress Rehearsal 
at 6:30pm 
*May run until 10pm  
**Open Dress, not open 
to the Public 
 

PROFESSIONAL 
RECORDING DAY! 

 
At least 5 cameras will 
be recording this 
performance, to put 
together a cast 
exclusive recording of 
dress rehearsal.  

 
11th and 12th Grade Cast 
Members: 
Parents/Guardians 
dress rehearsal 
viewing.   
 
Parents welcome to 
video and take pics 
 
 
General Public  
Ticket Sales  
5:30 – 7:00pm 

22 
 

Opening Night 
at 7:00pm 

☺ ☺ ☺ ☺ ☺ ☺ 
 

 
 
 

VIP “Social with the 
Stars” Gathering in 

HHS Cafeteria 
following 

Performance 
 

 

23 
 

Musical at 
7:00pm 

 
 
 
 
 

VIP “Social with the 
Stars” Gathering in 

HHS Cafeteria 
following 

Performance 
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24 
 

Musical at 
2:00pm 

 
 

No Social in the 
Cafeteria 

 
Cast Party 
starting at 

6:00pm 

 

25 26 27 
 
NO SCHOOL FOR 
STUDENTS 
 
Teacher PD  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

28 
 
NO SCHOOL 

29 
 
NO SCHOOL 

30 
 
 
 

31 April 1 
 
NO SCHOOL 

April 2 April 3 
 

END OF THE 3rd 
NINE WEEKS 

April 4 April 5 Saturday, April 6 
 
Mandatory Set 
Deconstruction on 
Saturday, April 6 
 
9:00am – 6:00pm 
 
9am – 12pm 
8th Graders  
 
10am – 1pm 
Freshman 
 
11am – 2pm 
Sophmore 
 
12pm – 3pm 
Juniors 

 

 


